Riley, Kate

From: Susan DeAngelis <

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 9:48 AM

To: Riley, Kate
Subject: Tobin school

As a follow up to last night's meeting, I have to agree that more thought needs to be put into both the size of the school and either acquiring more land or finding an additional site. I realize it's late in the game but the community is just coming to understand what the underlying issues are here. We want to give timely input but things like this don't pop onto our radar immediately. We have other jobs.

A question: If an underground garage is actually going to happen, will there still be a catch basin for storm water? Many people already have wet basements and it can only get worse.

Thanks for your work and whatever more you can accomplish. That is a plural you, of course.